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ADD REFERENCES TO DEPARTMENT OF  

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 

House Bill 5119 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Sheldon A. Neeley 

Committee:  Families, Children, and Seniors 

 

Complete to 3-14-16 

 

SUMMARY:  
 

House Bill 5119 would amend the Domestic Violence Prevention and Treatment Act to 

remove references to the "Family Independence Agency" and replace them with references 

to the Department of Health and Human Services. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 

House Bill 5119 would have no fiscal impact to the state of Michigan or local units of 

government. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: E. Best 

 Fiscal Analyst: Robin Risko 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


